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It’s not too late to say 
Welcome to 2020! As the 
Youth Director, I am 
extremely excited about 
our plans this year!  We 
ended last year with 
another awesome annual 
Cooke Walk on Sunday, 
December 22. I am 
sincerely grateful to 
everyone who donated 
their time and delicious 
cookies!  We welcomed 
this year with a very 
successful Valentine’s Day 
Celebration 
that gave big smiles to our 
youth and elders.  We have 
some fun and different  
activities planned for the  
youth in the upcoming  
months, like rock  
climbing and the WGBSC  
Youth Explosion in July. 
Parents stay tuned and 
please get  
involved! We need your 
help! 

MARCH 27th   
Adventure Rock Climbing 

MARCH 29th 
Battlefield Sunday  

 

 

Every year the L.E.G.A.C.Y Ministry 

hosts a luncheon that brings 

together young people and older 

adults.  This year‘s luncheon ‘Hearts 

on Canvas’ focused on Deuteronomy 

6:5-6: “Love the LORD your God with 

all your heart and with all your soul 

and with all your strength. These 

commandments that I give you today 

are to be on your hearts.”  It was Sis. 

Shelia Juarez’s idea to have an 

afternoon that focused on 

expressions of kindness and love.  

The teens served over 65 seniors 

who enjoyed a delicious lunch and 

quality time together. The young 

people joined the elders for an 

afternoon of painting on canvas. It 

was an enjoyable afternoon for all! 

The finished art is displayed in the 

Coggs Hall. 
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WELCOME TO 

GOD’S FAMILY 
 

Y o u t h  B a p t i z e d   

 
Theron Brown 
Nevaeh Brown 

Emery Elise Godbolt 

Braylynn Irby 
Caleb Wilder 

Marcus Wilder, Jr. 

 
 

Therefore go and make 
disciples of all nations, 

baptizing them in the name 
of the Father and of the 

Son and of the Holy Spirit. 
(Matthew 28:19, NIV) 

 

YOUTH SPOTLIGHT 

 

 

Isharra Collier 

 

 

 100% Attendance Club 

at School 

 Academically Proficient  

  Favorite Subjects Are 

Science & Math 

Favorite Subjects 

 Enjoys Swimming 
 Black Belt in Taekwondo  

 Member Girls Scouts 

of Wisconsin Southeast 

Troop #11367 

Isharra’s birthday is March 

24 and she will be 10 years 

old.  She accepted Christ at 

Mt. Zion at age 4 years old. 

You see her most Sundays 

either doing her Godly 

duties as a Junior Usher  or 

praising the Lord while in 

Junior Choir.  She actively 

attends Sunday School and 

Junior Church. Her mom, 

Sis. Takeisha Collier, says 

Isharra fellowships with 

God and knows to worship 

God every day! 
 

WGBSC Youth & 
Children @  
Bethel BC Friday, 
February 21st 

A Little Faith Goes 

A Long Way @ 

MtZion Sunday, 

February 16th 

 

A Special Note During Our 
National COVID-19 Pandemic 

This newsletter was finalized right 
before March 10 when every aspect of 
our lives was altered forever.  I thank 
GOD that we are able to share our 
Youth Department’s activities…we can 
hold on to these great memories.  
Also, I thank GOD that I reached out to 
my Sunday School Class –Path Finders 
– to ask how we could stay connected 
virtually since COVID-19 keeps us 
physically separated.  I encourage you 
to do the same, stay ‘connected’ 
digitally. Everyone is feeling more 
anxiety, depression  and stress during 
this time; pray harder, love deeply and 
be at peace.  
 

Dalvery Blackwell 


